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I strongly oppose going back to in-person voting.  I really appreciate the vote-by-mail 

process.  I have found it the best way to vote.  You can take your time filling out the 

ballot. It is convenient to fit in your schedule and requires no lines to stand in. You 

don't need to request a ballot for each election and it comes automatically. You don't 

need to provide a reason for getting a ballot by mail. You don't have to deal with 

potentially intimidating people at the polling places.  I believe it reaches everyone 

who could potentially vote much easier, especially in rural areas.  It is probably even 

cheaper to run an election without polling places. Please don't go backwards after all 

this time with a successful program. 


